

Grands Vaux Primary School

Headteacher: Miss Maria McCool



Wednesday, 05 October 2022

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Welcome to Newsletter 3.

Public Holiday Reminder - Monday 19th September

Following the decision by the States Assembly, Monday 19th September has been declared a Public Holiday. This decision has been taken to allow Islanders to commemorate the funeral of the late Queen.

All Government-maintained schools and colleges will therefore close for the day. School will re-open as usual on **Tuesday 20**th **September.**

Shelter Trust Tinathon:

Grands Vaux School will be a collection point if you wish to make a 'tin' donation. Please see flyer overleaf and drop your tin to the office. They will be collected from school on Wednesday 28th September so please get all donations in by Tuesday 27th September.

Amendment to term dates reminder:

An adjustment to term dates – school is closed to children on Friday 21st October, therefore, the Autumn Half-term holiday begins for children on Thursday 20th October.

INSET 22-23 (school is closed to children on these dates):

Monday 20th February 2023 Monday 5th June 2023

Lost Property:

Uniform lost property collection will be available again on Tuesday 20th September – 2.45-3.30 in the front foyer of school. Anything still not claimed will be made available for other parents to make use of. From Wednesday 21st September any lost property remaining can be claimed by families who can make use of the items – as this is from lost property no donation to school is required.

Unfortunately - I still do not have room on the rail for the bag of non-school uniform clothing – hopefully after Wednesday I will be able to access a rail and make this available to families to claim any 'ordinary' clothing lost property too.





If you need clarification on any points in the newsletter, please do get in touch.

Kind regards

Miss Maria McCool - Headteacher

